CALENDAR OF EVENTS



Sept. 1 Labor Day- No School
Sept. 5 TCAP Banquet- Be looking for an invite!



Oct. 1	Field Day 1 ³¹ – 5 ¹¹ Grade
Oct. 7	Picture Day, individual
Oct. 9	Last Day of Qtr 1
Oct. 10	No School- Teacher Work Day
Oct. 13	No School- Elementary Teacher Work Day
Oct. 15	Parent/Teacher Conferences 4-7pm
Oct. 23	Parent/Teacher Conferences 4-7pm
Oct. 27-31	No School- FALL BREAK

LOOK FOR US ON SOCIAL MEDIA! FACEBOOK, TWITTER... WE EVEN HAVE AN APP!

A great day starts with a great breakfast...

Did you know your child's school offers Breakfast In The Classroom? No, well it does! All children are eligible to receive a nutritionally well balanced breakfast for free, regardless of income level. Maybe you are asking yourself why should my child eat breakfast at school? According to the School Nutrition Foundation, children who eat breakfast at school have higher math and reading scores, sharper memories, broader vocabularies, and do better on standardized tests. Not convinced yet? They also focus and behave better, are less likely to be absent, see the school nurse, or to be overweight. We think Breakfast In The Classroom rocks, and want you to be a part of this "rockin" opportunity! Please contact your school Nutrition Services Cafeteria Manager with any questions.



IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR

Before School Supervision

The playground will be open to students in the morning beginning at 8:30 a.m. No supervision will be provided before 8:30 a.m. - students should not arrive at school before this time.

Childcare Program

Our before and after school childcare program is called Kid's Adventures. For hours, prices and program details, please call 720-385-5769 or visit the website

http://www.kidsadventures.org

Afternoon Pick-up Procedure

We encourage parents not to make any changes in the transportation arrangements that are set at the beginning of the school year. If, however, changes do need to be made, please send a note to school

in the morning specifying these changes. Include in this note the full name of the person who is picking up the student, not just "grandma" or "aunt." If it is absolutely necessary to have to make a change via telephone, please try to do it before 2:45 p.m.

Parking Drop off and Pick Up

We are expecting all *parents* and drivers to respect and abide by traffic laws. We will be enlisting the help of law enforcement throughout the year to ensure the safety of everyone in our community.

Volunteering at Sixth Avenue

Please consider becoming a part of our Sixth Avenue family by volunteering at our school. If you would like to volunteer at Sixth Avenue, please obtain the Volunteer Approval Request form from our main office prior to going to the Security department. This form needs to be signed by the Principal. There are many ways to volunteer, please email our family liaison, Antonia Lopez,

aplopez@aps.k12.co.us for more information

Birthdays

Parents are asked not to bring treats or favors for their child's birthday.

Classroom Vistors

In consideration of all the important information our staff is trying to teach your children each and every day, we ask that any classroom visits be prearranged with the teacher. We would like to limit interruptions to learning as much as possible. If you need to have a conversation with your student's teacher- this can be done before or after school or during planning time as the teacher's schedule allows.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION!